
  
 
STEPS Engineers Week​, the annual campaign to inspire the next 
generation of engineers and excite students about the possibilities a 
career in Engineering can offer, is set to take place nationwide from 
Saturday, 27  February  – Friday, 5​ ​March 2021. 
  
In advance of this week, there is a​ ​Webinar,  this Friday 26th February 
11-12o’c ​hosted by a Civil Engineer at PUNCH Consulting Engineers, to help 
Students understand what Engineering is about, how it relates to School/Subjects 
as well as looking at the many exciting opportunities available in this, and STEM 
areas. 
Please Register your Interest on the (free) Eventbrite  link attached. 
 
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/thisisstem-smart-futures-career-talk
-tickets-142239477105  
 
For further information about Engineers Week, see:  
https://www.engineersireland.ie/schools/engineers-week 
and     ​https://www.smartfutures.ie/  
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